STATE OF MAINE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION





Sent via electronic mail

August 13, 2024

Lisa Turner Sevee & Maher Engineers, Inc. PO Box 85A Cumberland Center, ME 04021

RE: Application for Determination of Public Benefit, Juniper Ridge Landfill (JRL)

Dear Ms. Turner:

The Department received your August 9, 2024 response to our request for additional information. Thank you for responding promptly. To allow time for consideration of your response by ourselves as well as the public, we request a 30-day extension of the processing time for the application.

Please confirm in writing that the extension is acceptable to the applicant. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

KAREN KNUUTI

Division of Materials Management Bureau of Remediation and Waste Management Eastern Maine Regional Office

Copy: Lane Gould, BGS

Wayne Boyd, Jeffrey Pelletier, Casella